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We Need Better Data to Address Health Care
Inequities 
The Leapfrog Hospital Safety Grades come out next week. Those grades are based, in
part, on information from the Leapfrog Hospital Survey. Once again, we have a 100
percent participation rate on the Survey by New Jersey hospitals. Our state’s
hospitals show their commitment to quality, safety, and transparency every time
they complete the Survey. 

For 2021, the Leapfrog Hospital Survey includes a new section that will provide us
with a greater understanding of existing inequities in the provision of health care.
Inequitable care is low-quality care. Thus, we must identify it and together address
it. Collecting data is the first step on the path forward. The questions asked and the
research references provided in the Survey are a valuable guide to hospitals for the
type of data they should collect, strategies for collection and verification, and ways
to use the data.

Specifically, the survey asks: whether hospitals collect demographic data; how they
collect and verify the data; if they have identified inequities; if and how they stratify
safety measures based on demographic data; whether they use the stratified data to
develop quality improvement projects designed to reduce inequities; and whether the
data is shared with the hospital’s board of directors or shared publicly on the
hospital’s website...
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TAKE FIVE INTERVIEW
Interviews with members, influencers, and
noteworthy people
Sarah Adelman serves as Acting Commissioner for the New Jersey Department of
Human Services.

Interview Sneak Peek: The New Jersey State FY 2022 budget increased funding for
maternity care through Medicaid. How will the state use these new funds to improve the
quality of maternity care?

The budget continues to support the First Lady’s Nurture NJ work and in a whole-of-
government approach, Governor Murphy’s administration is committed to
improving maternal and infant health and reducing racial inequities in care and
outcomes. The budget will fund the expansion of Medicaid coverage from 60 days to
365 days postpartum. It also invests $19 million to expand the supplemental prenatal
program, which supports contraceptive and prenatal services for women of
undocumented immigration status or women without access to health insurance.
The budget also includes reimbursement for doula care. Complimenting on our work
with the Quality Institute, the state no longer pays for non-medically indicated early
elective deliveries.   And we’re now requiring OB-GYNs, midwives and other health
care professionals to complete a perinatal risk assessment of their patients to
identify their health and social needs and refer them to services. These requirements
are to improve outcomes for moms and babies and to create a healthier New Jersey
for everyone.

Know a Health Care Worker Who Needs Mental
Health Support?

Read Full Interview
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Join our Winter Conference focused on making high-quality primary care a
common good to create a healthier and more equitable health care system. You’ll
hear from our keynote, Rutgers University Professor Shawna Hudson, one of the
authors of the The National Academies of Sciences, Engineering, and Medicine
report, "Implementing High Quality Primary Care."

You’ll also hear from a panel of our members who are working now to transform
how primary care is delivered.

Register Now

https://njhcqi.info/NJDHS
https://njhcqi.info/QIWebinarReg121521
https://njhcqi.us8.list-manage.com/track/click?u=87ee6be0d114c049b94cdf506&id=a11148805b&e=8ed01bf986
https://njhcqi.info/QIWebinarReg121521
http://eepurl.com/dOf_ZT
https://us8.campaign-archive.com/home/?u=87ee6be0d114c049b94cdf506&id=9d727482ec
https://us8.campaign-archive.com/feed?u=87ee6be0d114c049b94cdf506&id=9d727482ec
javascript:;


NEW MEMBER

North Jersey Health Collaborative
The North Jersey Health Collaborative is an organization with a diverse set of
partners in health care, public health, social services and other organizations. Its
core function is a shared process of community needs assessment and health
improvement planning, and the development of collaborative plans to address them.

For information on how to join, please contact Virginia Tesser at vtesser@njhcqi.org.

To learn more about our current initiatives, please visit our website at www.njhcqi.org.
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Our mailing address is:
New Jersey Health Care Quality Institute

P.O. Box 2246, Princeton, New Jersey 08543

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.
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